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ANNOUNCEMENT – IMPORTANT NOTICE TO SHAREHOLDERS OF: 

 
Xtrackers FTSE Vietnam Swap UCITS ETF 

(the “Sub-Fund”) 

 

 

 
31 August 2022 

 
 
Dear Shareholder, 

 
We write to inform you that Phillip Securities Pte Ltd will cease to be registered with the Singapore 

Exchange Securities Trading Limited as a designated market-maker of the Sub-Fund with effect from 1 

September 2022.  

 

Investors who wish to seek any clarification regarding the Sub-Fund may contact the Singapore 

representative at telephone number (65) 6238 8868. 

 

This document is for your information only and no action is required to be taken by you.  

 

Issued by 

Xtrackers 
 

 

Important: This announcement is published for your information only. If you are in doubt about this 

announcement, you should consult your stockbroker, bank manager, solicitor, professional accountant 

or other professional adviser.  

 

The Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited takes no responsibility for the accuracy of any 

statement made or opinion expressed in this announcement. 

  


